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September 17, 2013

Robert Wayne Nabors, CPA
Nabors CPA Services, P.C.
5566 W Main St Ste 201
Frisco, TX 75033

Dear Mr. Nabors:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on September 16, 2013 the Texas Society of CPAs 2013-14 Peer Review
Committee accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due date for your
next review is July 31, 2016. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and

submitted to the administering entity.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Sincerely,
Jerry L. Cross, CPA

Director, Peer Review
jeross@tscpa.net 800 428-0272

cc: Charles T Gregg

Firm Number: 5893493 Review Number 346897

Letter ID: 827453
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